Dean Prank T. Stockton,
School of Business.

Dear Dean Stoockbton:

It was generous of you to write me regarding
the Lawrence Sunflower Firepower Caraven Cormittee.
There was little that I did, but all of us working <to-
gether got the job done, It was a pleasure for me %o
gserve in any way that I could be of any aid.

'

Very singerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
FCA :AH ' Varsity Basketball Coach.



